
February 27, 2023 

Please accept this e-mail as my resignation from the Environmental Stewardship and Action Community 

Advisory Committee (ESACAC). 

I apologize that I have been unable to attend any of the virtual committee meetings, but with starting a 

new full time job right around the time this committee started to meet, my focus has been on my work. 

Also, the current meeting time for the advisory committee itself is not conducive to that said work 

schedule. 

I will add and hope that the current meeting schedule for this advisory committee, and most others, 

who tend to meet prior to 5:00pm, may be re-evaluated moving forward as it may encourage more 

people to get involved in an advisory committee. I only mention this as some, like myself, do not have a 

flexible work schedule where work time can easily be taken off in order to attend a meeting. 

I know the advisory committee is in good hands under the current oversight of Brendon Samuels, and I 

know will continue to do positive work moving forward. 

Rob McGarry 

 


